
Letter in Support of Oregon Senate Bill 88 
Dear Chair Sollman, Vice-Chair Brock Smith, and Members of the Committee, 
I am writing to express my strong support for Senate Bill 88 - Get the Junk Out of Rates. This 
crucial legislation aims to ensure that consumers are protected from unfair and hidden 
charges that often inflate their utility bills. By promoting transparency and accountability in 
billing practices, Senate Bill 88 will help Oregon residents better understand and manage 
their utility expenses. 

As a concerned citizen, I believe that everyone deserves to have access to clear and 
accurate information regarding the services they pay for. The current lack of transparency 
not only leads to financial strain for many households but also undermines trust in utility 
providers. Senate Bill 88 is a significant step towards rectifying these issues and fostering a 
more equitable billing system. 

I urge you to support this bill and work towards its swift passage. By doing so, you will be 
taking a stand for consumer rights and contributing to a fairer and more just marketplace 
for all Oregonians. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

Jill Marks 

Newport, OR 

 


